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Section of NE Rocky Butte Road closed briefly for water work 

The Portland Water Bureau reports that a section of NE Rocky Butte Road, two blocks north of 

NE Russell Street and NE 92nd Avenue, will be closed on Friday, October 26, from 8:00 AM 

to 12:30 PM. Motorists will be able to access the area from the north end of Rocky Butte 

Road. 

 

The road closure is necessary for a Water Bureau crew to work on the new distribution pipeline 

that was installed in September. 

 

The public is advised to use alternate travel routes and obey all work zone signs.    
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